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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the possible closing of ORV trails in the Chattahoochee
National Forest. As a trail user, | certainly would not be in favor of any reduction in the tiny percentage of such
trails available for public use. Closing trails would surely place more pressure on existing trails all of which can be
subject to overuse due to the present shortage of options. Thank you.



